
B0ARI)   OF   DIP`ECTORS   MT]ETING

AGE}roA

NOVEMBER   12,    1971

I.       CAI.I.   T0   ORDER
ALBERT   L.   MII,LER,   PRESIDENT

11.      APPROVAI.   OF   MINUTES:

A.       REGULAR   BOARE   }mETING   OCTOBF.R   15,1971
a.       SPECIAL   B0ARI)   MEETING   OCTOBER   21,    1971

Ill.      STATISTICAL  P`EPORT

IV.      REPORTS   0F   C0l"ITTEES:

A.       PROPERTIES   AND   FINANCE
8.      POLICIF,S,   PUBLIC   RELATIONS   AID   PF.RSONNEL
C.       NEW   CENTRAI.   LIBRARY   BUILDING

V.       OLD   BUSINESS

VI.      NEW   BUSINESS

VII.      ADJOUENMF.NT

MEMBERS   EXPECTEI)   T0   BE   PRESENT:

Ims.   BRAIroT
MR.    BP`ECIINITZ
MR.    BUTLER
MR.    FARRELL
MR.   MILLEP`
MR.    SCI-IUERIIAN
im.   rmlTACRE



DECATUP`   PUBLIC   LIBRARY
DECATUP\,    II,LI}{OIS

}{INUTES   OF   BOARD   OF   DIRECTORS   }ffiETING   -NOVE!'{BER   12,1971

The  regular  meeting  of  the  Board  of  Directors  of  the  Decatur  Public  Lihrarv
was   held  Novcm1]er   12,1971.

}`!embers   Prescmt :

}{rs.   Brandt
t`{r.   Brechnitzr,

}!r.   Butler
Mr.   Farrell
?Ir.   I,tiller
}`[r.   Schueman
?[r.   'tllitacre

}Iembers   Abs'ent :

?Ir.   Dick
?{rs.   7Tedrick

Others  Present:

Curt   Greene
(Herald   &   I?eview)

?Ir.   T)unas
}Tiss   Schwegman

T1`e  meeting  `^7as   called   to   order   at   4:3n   P.M.   by  Mr.   }Tiller.

The.  minutes  of   the  regular  meeting  of  Octolier  15,   1971  and  of  the  special
meeting  of  October  21,   1971  were  approved.

Mr.   Dumas   reported  that  circulation  is  dot.in  some  this  month  in  Extension
and  in  l[ain,  but  that  there  was  a  considerable  increase  in  readers  assistance.
Readers   assistance   in  the  adult  department   is  up  123%  this  month.     ?Ir.   Dumas   stated
that  it  is  an  unaccountaljle  thing.     Traffic  ancl  readers  assistance  are.  up,  yet  the
over-all  circulation  figure  is  down.

As   Chairman  of  the  Properties  and  Finance  Committee,  Mr.   Farrel  gave  an  informa-
tional  report  on  the.  summary  of   income  and  expenditures  through  Octobe.r   31,1971  and
bills  approved  through  October  31,1971.     The  motion  for  approval  of  the  report  by
Mr.   Farrell  was  seconded  by  Mr.   Brechnitz  and  was  unanimously  ap|)roved  by  a  roll-call
vote,

Mr.   Farrell  further  moved   that   $150.00  be  transferred   to  Code  ln2,   Overtime,
from  Code  402,   Contingencies.     Hr.   Butler  seconded   the  motion  and   it  `\tas  approved.

Reporting   for  the  New  Central  Library  Committee,  Mr.   Schuerman  stated  that  the
matters  concerning  the  new  building  are  just  about  to  be  buttoned  up.     I-[r.  Miller
remarked  that  there  is  still  an  unfinished  problem  with  the  Remington  P`and  Company
regarding  shelving.

Mr.   Miller  invited  the  board  to  come  one  half  hour  early  for  the  December
board  meeting  in  order  to  tour  the  Technical  Services  division  of  the  library.     }L[r.
Miller  stated  that  he  thought  it  would  be  quite  educational  and  ]._nteresting  for  the
board  members  to  `see  the  behind  the  scenes  operations  of  the  library.     P`eporter  Curt
Greene  t`Tas  also  invited  to  make  the  tour.

There  being  no  further  old  or  new  business  to  come  before  the,  board,   the  meeting
was   adjourned   at   4:55   P.M.

For   Secretary  of  the  Board


